
Harvey Browne Memorial Presbyterian Church 
311 Browns Lane Louisville, Kentucky 40207 

(502) 896-1791, www.hbpres.net 
Office Hours: Monday – Friday 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Sunday, August 24, 2025 
 

 

        
     
   
       
 

 
 
       
   
   
     
 
    
 
 
    

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Welcome to Harvey Browne! Harvey Browne is a community of believers who share God’s grace and an abiding 
love for Jesus Christ, seeking to grow through worship and study, recreation and fellowship, service to others and 
loving care for one another. If you would like to learn more about the community here at Harvey Browne, please 
contact our pastor, Rev. Christine Coy Fohr (christine@hbpres.net). To sign up for our weekly email or monthly 
newsletter, contact Cheryl Granger (cherylgranger@hbpres.net). 
 
Prayer List: Earle Brown*; Peggy & Woody Mull*; JoAnna Overstreet*; Taylor McQueary; Margaret Wilson; True 
Newlon; Jim Boswell; Stephanie Melton, niece of Jim & Nancy Rissler; John Buchanan; Cary Ricketts & family on 
the death of Mike Ricketts; Louise McKinney; Bobbie Hutchison, niece of Mary Esch; Lucy Rapp; Steve Schulte; 
Donna Jones; Julie Hood, friend of Rhonda and Ramona Woodcock; Marsha Howard, Renata DeWees' mom; 
Mery, mother of Javier Rodriguez; Rob Klouw, husband of former HB Staff Katherine Randall; Marybelle Duff; 
Suzanne Ellis; Judi Jones, wife of Bob Brown; Martha Scott; Greta Marcum; Barb and Tom Benkert, relatives of 
Lynn Cole; John Reeker, Sr.; LaToshia Woods, friend of Veda Pendleton; Lois & Peter Laning, Sister-in-law & 
brother of Judy Laning; Cyndi Lee Johnson, daughter of Marilee Phillips; Max Schuester, friend of Eric Hilyerd; 
Diana, daughter of Skip & Edith Light *Added this week. 
 

Announcements 
 

Special Offering for Habitat for Humanity- Today the special offering for Habitat will be collected. With the 
additional costs of building materials, the amount to sponsor a home has also increased. The Habitat Special 
Offering has always been well supported by Harvey Browne. Please join me in making the special offering this 
year for Habitat a part of building affordable homes in our community. Brian Pollock, a longtime volunteer with 
Habitat, is always happy to spread the word about the mission and share the multitude of volunteer opportunities 
that can fit your talents and abilities. You may contact Brian at 298-5250 or bpmoving@yahoo.com. 
 

Presbyterian Women Fall Kickoff- The fall (it’s coming!) Kickoff Luncheon for the Presbyterian Women of Harvey 
Browne will be held in Eline Hall on Tuesday, September 9th at 11:00 am. This is a catered lunch, and the cost is 
$12. Reservations can be made by calling Diane Osborn at (502)220-3900 or signing up in the church foyer today 
or 31st after the worship service. Payment can be made at registration or at the door. Checks made out to HB PW 
are preferred. Please bring the exact amount if paying in cash. 
 

Sunday, August 24, 2025   
    9:30 AM Summer Choir Rehearsal               Sanctuary 
  10:30 AM  Worship     Sanctuary* 
  11:00 AM  Korean Church Fellowship  Eline Hall 
  11:30 AM  Craft Group   210 
  11:30 AM  Called Session Meeting  Session Rm. 
    1:00 PM  Pickleball   Emory Hall 
    1:00 PM  Shawnee Sunday Dinner at Shawnee Pres. 
    4:00 PM  Yoga    Session Rm. 
 
Monday, August 25, 2025  
    9:00 AM Harvey’s Helpers 
  11:00 AM  Tai Chi    Eline Hall 
    8:15 PM  Men’s Group   209 
 
Tuesday, August 26, 2025 
    9:45 AM  Staff Meeting   Session Rm. 
    7:00 PM  Welcome Committee Meeting Session Rm.  
    Booktalk is cancelled for August. 
 
 

Wednesday, August 27, 2025 
 10:00 AM 5,000 Steps Dance Class  Emory Hall   
  11:00 AM  PW Kickoff Planning Meeting Living Rm. 
   1:00 PM Midday Prayers   Zoom  
   6:00 PM FRIENDS Women  Offsite  
 
Thursday, August 28, 2025 
 10:00 AM Prime Time Deeper Connections Session Rm.   
 
Saturday, August 30, 2025 
10:00 AM 5,000 Steps Dance Class  Emory Hall 
 
Sunday, August 31, 2025   
    9:30 AM Summer Choir Rehearsal               Sanctuary 
  10:30 AM  Worship     Sanctuary* 
  11:00 AM  Korean Church Fellowship  Eline Hall 
  11:30 AM  Child/Adult Meeting/Workday Session Rm. 
  11:45 AM  Hunger, Justice, Earthcare  Library 
    1:00 PM  Pickleball   Emory Hall 
    4:00 PM  Yoga    Session Rm. 

*In Person AND via Zoom/Online 

Good 
News to 

Go! 
 



Fall Kickoff - Many of our various programs for all ages will kickoff for the year on Kick-off Sunday, September 
7! Sunday School will start back that day. All ages are welcome to breakfast at 9:00 in Eline Hall. At 9:30 we'll 
introduce the Sunday School classes and teachers for all ages and then be dismissed to classes. Wednesday 
Night dinner and programming will kick-off on Wednesday, September 10. Dinner will be catered by Kingsley 
Meats and Catering and will be a taco bar! Whether you've been a long-time member or are new around here, 
kick-off activities are a great time to try something new. Watch for more information about other programming 
kicking off for children, families, youth, and adults. 
 
Children & Youth Grown-Ups Meeting – August 31 (After Worship)- As we begin a new church programming 
year, we’re calling on all grown-ups of children and youth to meet together following worship on Sunday, August 
31. We'll review key expectations and policies, fill out necessary forms, and highlight some of the exciting 
activities and programs planned for the year. Whether you’re a long-time participant or brand new, this is a great 
opportunity to get connected and informed. Attendance is highly recommended. If you’re unable to attend, 
please reach out to Katherine. Bonus! Workday After the Meeting - Following the meeting, we’ll roll up our 
sleeves for a workday to get our Sunday school classrooms and music rooms ready for the upcoming year. To 
keep everyone energized, lunch will be provided for those staying for the workday. 

 
Mission 

 

August Grocery Cart- The mission of Family Scholar House is to end the cycle of poverty and transform our 
community by empowering families and youth to succeed in education and achieve life-long self-sufficiency. The 
supplies needed are Pack a Backpack Supplies: Backpacks adults & children, index cards, composition notebooks, 
binders (1-3in), Kleenex, notebooks (college and wide ruled), pens, pencils, crayons, folders, hand sanitizer. 
Welcome home baskets needs are small laundry basket or mop bucket, Clorox wipes, garbage bags, paper towels, 
kitchen towels, laundry detergent, dish detergent, towels, etc. 

 
Presbyterian Habitat Home 2025- The Presbyterian Coalition is building again. This year we will be working on a 
house located at 6602 Lower Hunters Trace (continuing our work from last year in the Santa Fe Crossing 
development). This home is just down the block from the 600th Louisville Habitat Home. The Raise the Roof is 
scheduled for September 11, 12, and 13. We are partnering this year with Ameena DeLovpre and her two children. 
Prior to the build, there will be opportunities to prepare the walls which will frame this home. More information about 
the volunteer opportunities to come.  

 

Bookclubs 
 

Pastor’s Book Group- for Sunday, September 7 at 4:00pm in room 208 will be All My Knotted-Up Life by Beth 
Moore. You are welcome whether you have read the book or not.  
 

Fellowship 
 

Shawnee Presbyterian's Sunday Dinner- Don’t forget this month’s Sunday Dinner at Shawnee Presbyterian 
today - Dianne, Allana and Brenda will be cooking up a delicious dinner along with Dianne’s famous caramel cake 
and bread pudding. No charge – just a donation in support of our west end sister church. Address: 101 South 44th 
St., hours: 1-3. For carpooling, contact Sally Craxton 386-4668. 
 
Craft Group Meets Today- The Craft Group will meet after church today, for a potluck lunch and to work on 
several projects. With the Rose Anna Hughes Home closing, our gifts will now go to the residents of the Episcopal 
Home. If you have any questions, contact Jean Wolph.  
 
FRIENDS Women- is a monthly gathering of women who grew up in the FRIENDS TV-era. If you are interested in 
learning more, contact Molly Pollock. The group will be Wednesday, Aug. 27 from 6-8pm.  
 
Men's Breakfast is coming in September! Our Men's Breakfast gathering is starting in September. Whatever age 
you are, come and join us! The first gathering is Saturday, September 6, 2025 at 9:00 AM in the Session Room 
upstairs. If you have any questions, contact Jim Hubert jim@hbpres.net. I look forward to seeing you all soon! 

 
90+ Celebration- Please join us on Sunday, October 12 as we honor in worship our HB members who have turned 
90 years old and older & their families. We will have a reception for all in the gym afterwards. The whole church is 
invited.  Special invitations have been sent out to our 90 + in age members. Be looking for it & let your family 
members know too. See you there. Call the church office if you have any questions. 
 

 


